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Shown (from left) are: Clabby, executive director Clorinda Antonucci, Duphrezin, and Gaskin.

Queens, NY RCGA Architects were commended at JFK Chamber of Commerce’s annual luncheon
on May 30th. RCGA was honored for their design of a planned 9/11 Memorial at the entrance to JFK
Airport. The event drew a crowd of over 500 and kicked off the new TWA Hotel, JFK’s first on-airport
hotel at Terminal 5 in the renovated Eero Saarinen-designed building. Joseph Clabby, president of
the JFK Chamber of Commerce, praised the memorial design. “We wouldn’t be where we are today
without your help,” he said to RCGA’s Robert Gaskin, president and CEO and Martine Duphrezin,
principal.
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